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                    April 18, 2023  

The Districts Non-Potable water 

will be turned on May 1st, 2023. 
Depending on your watering day that means you can start to water May 1, or May 2. 

See the watering schedule for your area on the THMD web site. 

Remember to set your irrigation clock  

to the 3-day Non-Potable Watering Schedule. 

(3-day Non-Potable Watering Schedule for your area is on the THMD web site) 

The month of May will still have nights/days below 

32 degrees, which may freeze parts of your irrigation 

system and cause damage. 

Turn on your home irrigation system when you feel 

comfortable with predicted forecast and temperatures. 
Reminder: Clean inline filter and your irrigation heads. 

You must join the District website to receive 

notification e-mails from the District 

www.tailholtdistrict.com 
          

The 3rd Friday of October, the District will turn off 

the non-potable water system. 
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